
  
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

 EASTGATE CLOSURE, 
PORT OF CARDIFF 

 
0600 SATURDAY 1ST OCTOBER –  

0600 MONDAY 3RD OCTOBER  
 
SURFACING WORKS AT THE EAST GATE 
ENTRANCE WILL BE CARRIED OUT 
DURING THE ABOVE PERIOD WITH NO 
ACCESS POSSIBLE. 
 
THE WEST GATE ENTRANCE WILL BE 
OPEN FOR ACCESS DURING THE WORKS. 

 
 

DAN DAVIES  22ND SEPTEMBER 2016  


